## Mayor and council

Regarding the rezoning of the three lots on Zelkwas Ave

First of all, I want to say I am against this project as it stands right now. We are a neighborhood of largely one story houses and a two story apartment type building just does not fit in our neighborhood. If the main players in this development cared about what the neighborhood would accept. I feel they would have brought this idea forward months ago to gather ideas and feelings from the people who not only live in the immediate area but within a 2-3 block radius as this would affect all of us in some way. Unfortunately, they did not and the last info hand out that BC housing put in our mailbox went out to people in a 100-meter radius. This seems to me like a blatant attempt to minimize the amount of people given information therefore minimizing the negative responses. I humbly ask that the rezoning application be turned down pending complete input from the people who are affected. This can't be left up to BC Housing to do as I feel that they can manipulate the process to look like it is favorable to the project. I feel the city should be asking its voters what they think to get a true picture of this issue.

**Keith Annis** 

Homeowner 621 Zelkwas Ave